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Friday, May 16, 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

I am writing to you to inform you that we will be holding a meeting for parents of 
pupils who are going on the Spanish trip to Catalunya in June next Tuesday 20th 
May at 6.00pm in the school hall. 
 
At the meeting, we will provide further information about the trip and answer any 
questions that you may have.  
 
In the meantime, if you do have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
either myself or Ms Rogers at the school.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S.Dempsey 
S.Rogers 

 

 
 

 


